
Term 5 is just as busy and exciting as term 4. Year 5 have African 

Drumming sessions each week on a Monday. They also have 

Cricket sessions with a specialised coach every Thursday. We also 

have ‘Break the rules day!!’ and class photographs.  

 

What happens in Term 5? 

 

Weekly spellings and homework will continue 

to be issued on Fridays and tested the same 

day on the following week. 

Please support your child when doing home-

work: ask to see their homework, encourage 

neat handwriting in pencil or pen (if they have a 

licence), challenge them to be responsible and 

remember to bring their completed work back 

to school. 

 

  

Our PE days will be Wednesday and Thursdays. 

Children will continue to need to bring a named water 

bottle and a coat every day, as the weather is still 

changeable in early Summer. Please also ensure that 

snacks are fruit based and not sweets, chocolate or 

crisps. 

hool. 

 

Housekeeping 

Welcome to Term 5 —Year5 

In Year 5, we will continue to develop the children’s independence in learning, as well as in organising their 

own resources and belongings at the start and end of each day. This is a great skill for life, so please con-

tinue to support your child/children by encouraging greater responsibility at home by doing little jobs. 

 

Thank you for all your support. Just a small reminder, the children still need regular practise with their 

Times Table recall. The Times Tables Rock Stars app is great for a quick 5 minute practise daily! 

This term our topic is WW2 which crosses over 

with Art and Design Technology. 

In Science we will be looking at living things and 

their habitats (plants and mammals life cycles) 

Handwriting, Spellings 

&Homework. 
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